
Even though postpartum Medicaid
coverage was extended to a full year,

with the current changes to Medicaid, a
lot of Florida parents on Medicaid are in

danger of losing their coverage.
 

TO DO NOW:
1) Create an ACCESS account if you don't 

have one;  2) Make sure DCF has your
 current contact information, so the mail 

they send will reach you.



Visit our website to learn more:



Did you have a baby between March
2020 and March 2022?

Email us your questions:
ortiz@floridahealthjustice.org
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